
 

 

Maureen Lennon – Crescent House 

 

We are very sad to announce the loss of Maureen 

Lennon, one of our oldest residents who lived in 

Crescent House for a number of years. Maureen passed 

away peacefully last Sunday 14 August.  Maureen was 

a very generous and kind soul and will be sadly missed 

by all who knew her.  Details of a memorial service 

being held in memory of Maureen are laid out below for 

anyone who would like to attend: 

 

Venue: St Mary Moorfields Church, Eldon Street, 

London, EC2M 7LS 

Date: Wednesday 24 August 2016 

Time: 11:00 a.m.  


